
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes February 26, 2013 

 

Anthony Hall opened the meeting at 6:45.  The January meeting minutes were approved as written with 

no dissents.   The Treasurer’s report was presented by Vic Koenig.  There is a minor $8 discrepancy 

that will be corrected shortly, and this month incoming revenues of $799 were received from dues, 

donations and fly-in receipts, and $46 spent on postage and $285 on the port-o-let rental.  

 

Old Business:   Anthony Hall announced that we have had another great indoor Fly-In.   Everyone had 

a great time, and it was noted that someone was able to attract no less than six foam airplane collisions, 

perhaps due to a magnetic personality. 

 

New business:  On Oct 26
th

 there will be a Halloween Funfly with a club sponsored JCRC Non- 

Traditional Aircraft competition, the winner of which will receive fifty dollars in prize money!   

 

The mowing schedule has been posted by Roland Boles; please contact him or Anthony to volunteer as 

a standby.   

A volunteer is also needed to coordinate the Maker’s Faire event.  This year there will also be a space 

inside as well as an area for outdoor flying.   

There is a workday scheduled for March 23
rd

, maintenance to include painting, runway work, ramp for 

shed, fence & pilot enclosure renovation, and making flush the pilot platforms for mowing.   

 

Skip Weller brought up the need for re-graveling, and several others were in agreement, with two loads 

being suggested.  Also, tree trimming needs to be done, and strong backs and chainsaws will be needed.   

 

Vic Koenig provided a brief discussion of his design and construction techniques to create a 

lightweight but resilient wing with a foam core, and displayed a Dirty Bird wing he built.  This 

technique was featured in an article in the Senior Pattern Association magazine.   

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary 


